
 

 

Water Interruption Notice: 

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming water service interruption in our 
community. The purpose of this interruption is to conduct emergency maintenance work 
on a fire hydrant currently providing temporary water service to your property. 

Date: Monday, July 22nd, 2024 

Time: 9am 

Duration: Approximately 4 hours  

Effected Area: 100 & 200 Block 3rd Ave East (Even Numbered Houses) - 100 & 200 
Block of 4th Ave East (Odd Numbered House) 

During this period, water service to your residence or business will be temporarily shut 
off. We understand the inconvenience this may cause and apologize for any disruption 
to your daily routines. However, this maintenance work is crucial to ensure the 
continued efficiency and safety of our water supply. 

Here are a few important points to consider during the interruption: 

1. Water Usage: Please refrain from using water during the specified period to 
avoid any potential issues. 

2. Preparation: We recommend storing an adequate supply of water for essential 
needs before the interruption begins. 

3. Boil Water Advisory: once the water is turned back on your service will be 
under a boil water advisory until the proper tests come back. A red informational 
pamphlet will be left at your front door explaining this in greater detail. 

We assure you that every effort will be made to complete the work as efficiently as 
possible to minimize inconvenience. Your cooperation and understanding are greatly 
appreciated. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this maintenance work, please 
feel free to contact the town office at 1-306-463-2675 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation on this matter. 


